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TOWNSEND PLANNING BOARD
LEGAL NOTICE

In accordance with MGL Chapter 40A, Townsend General Bylaw Chapter 85: NPDES Phase II Stormwater
Management and Chapter 175: Article V Stormwater Regulations, the Planning Board will hold a virtual
public hearing Monday, February 8, 2021 at 7:15 p.m., regarding an application received from Debbie
Jodice, Joseph lodice, & Diana Silva proposing to move 109,000 sq. ft. of material on the property at 59 West
Meadow Rd, Map 5 Block 4 Lot(s) 1 & 0 for a restoration project. The amount of material proposed to be
disturbed is above the threshold requiring a Stormwater Management Permit. In accordance with the
Governor’s order suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G. L. c. 30A, Section 20, all public

meetings are being conducted remotely. You may attend the virtual public hearing on Zoom at:
https://us02web.zoom.us//882441546907pwd=cINXTGQ2bmhxcjVRSnI2ZRUcybXhFUT09

Meeting ID: 882 4415 4690 Passcode: 949731, or by calling 1-929-205-6099 and entering the following: Meeting
ID: 882 4415 4690 Passcode: 949731

Materials are available digitally on request by emailing bfaxon@townsendma.gov.
Interested parties are encouraged to attend.

Respectfully submitted,
Lance J. McNally, Chairman

Publish in the Grofon Herald: January 22,2021 & January 29, 2021

ce: Applicant, Assessors, Board of Health, Board of Selectmen, Building Inspector, Conservation
Commission, Fire Chief, Police Chief, Highway Department, Housing Authority, Zoning Board of Appeals,
Town Clerk, Water Department, planning boards of Ashby, Groton, Pepperell, Lunenburg, Shirley, Mason NH,
Brookline NH, abutters within 300 feet, The Groton Herald (January 22, 2021 & Jan. 29, 2021 issues).



